
 

 
 
 
 
 

PTO Meeting Agenda 
December 3, 2024 

 
 

1. Welcome and Introductions 
 

2. Principal Report and Comments 
 

a. Pop-up event at Lilah Blue was a huge success and staff loved the event 
b. Glow party was amazing with a great turn out by families. Kids loved the 

activities in the cafeteria. 
c. Mrs. Barela and PTO are still working on confirming the status of PTO being a 

support organization 
d. Eco Week moving forward—how can PTO help supplement the cost as it 

increases in order to make it sustainable for Bamford 5th graders to have this 
opportunity 

e. Pack Pantry: Bamford is still trying to determine who we are as a project heart 
school. There is discussion about having an after-school club to help families 
with funds/supplies already allotted to the Pantry 

 
3. Budget Report 

 
Bank Account Balances as of 11/30/2024: 

Checking: $104,210.92 
Minus $292.62 Encumbered 
 $84.58 Amazon Teacher/Counseling Spending 
$177.50 Class Party Reimbursements not yet deposited 
 $30.53 Glow Party Reimbursement not yet deposited) 

Money Market Savings: $10,008.89 
PayPal: $118.10 (WPR donations) 
Cash: $75 (merchandise) 
 

 Budget 
 

School Support Spending 
- Balances and reminders distributed on 12/03/24 to mailboxes for 

Teacher and Specialty Area Spending 



- Field Trips – please send requests with estimated amounts ASAP to 
get on our radar.  There is no allocated amount per grade, rather 
funds are used/planned for as requests are received.  

   $467.04 Spent as of 12/01/24 
    $1303.50 Encumbered as of 12/01/24 

- Class Parties – class party balances were included in update sheet to 
classroom teachers.  Reimbursement requests should be sent 
to ptobamford@gmail.com and include: name, grade or teacher that 
items are for, total amount, and attach itemized receipts and total (if 
submitting screenshot of Amazon order, be sure to include 
screenshots of itemized order and total).  

 
 

4. 2025 Golf Tournament: The golf tournament will be held on May 13th at RainDance 
National Golf Course. Due to venue change and price increase, it is harder to predict 
how much money Bamford can raise at the event. 
 

5. 2025-2026 Next Year’s PTO Board: Beginning to look for individuals interested in 
participating on next year’s board due to turnover on the executive board. 
 

6. Upcoming Events 
 

a. 12/16: MOD Pizza Pack Night 
b. 12/20: Winter Parties 

 
7. Open Discussion and Comments 

 
a. School Tool Box will be set up for Bamford families to utilize. Supply lists need to 

be collected by early March 
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